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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE:” Consider how HARD it is to 

change yourself and you'll understand what little chance you 

have in trying to change others... 
Kind of a busy month starting with convention in Kenner this weekend come to the 

hospitality room Friday and Saturday. Tomato festival needs help Friday-Sunday. Election 

for new officers at May 8 business meeting, help needed for project graduation may 15
th    

Val Riess sports hall @9pm, if you can help please do so. 

 

Deputy Grand Knight: Rusty Serpas: would like to thank everyone who came 

out and enjoyed boiled crawfish at the thank you party. 

                                                                                                                                   

District Deputy Darrel Gonzales                                      
1ST DEGREE ON: Wednesday May 21

st
  .DD 1 Darrel Gonzales. darrelgonzales1958@yahoo.com                                                         

                                                                                                                             

Auxiliary News - Fran Bourgeois, President 
Thank You, Thank You, Thank You.  I cannot say that enough to our Auxiliary members and Knights 

that helped with the "Relay for Life."  We worked hard all year long to prepare for the Relay, and we 

earned more than $5000 dollars for the Cancer Society.  We especially thank the Knights for their 

donation, and the members who got donations for us.  The weather was perfect and we all had a good 

time.  Once again we showed the community what Rummel working as a team can do. 

Our next meeting is on Saturday, May 10th at 10:30 a.m.  This meeting is the election of officers.  It is not 

too late to run for an office.  We will also crown the Blessed Mother as we do every May.  Please bring 

flowers for the Crowning.  

                                                                                                                                  

Program Director: FRED BILLIOT: We are winding down a very successful year and still going 

and going and going. The Relay for Life went well and now we are just in time for Graduation with the 

Scholarship Program & Project Graduation. The Queens Pageant and Parade Ride, Crawfish Workers 

Party, Cyla went well and the KofC Louisiana State Convention is this weekend. Isn't it amazing how 

many programs we've conquered successfully this year. Only one explanation is necessary. 

 

         

                                                                                                                                                                                           

Building meeting………………………………….Thursday        May      8           6:30 pm                                                                                                                                                            

Officer Meeting   ………………………………….Thursday       May      8           6:45 pm      

Crawfish Festival…………………………………. TBA                                                                                                                                                  

Business Meeting ………………………………… Thursday      May       8           7:00 pm              

Line Dancing Class………………………………...Tuesdays                                                       

Social…………………………………... … (NO SOCIAL HALL IS BOOKED SORRY) 

                                              GOD IS GREAT                                                                       
g 
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